
 
Tea for The Queen – ballot application form 
 
The Lord-Lieutenant of Worcestershire and the Mayor of Worcester are holding a 
tea party on 11 June 2016 to mark Her Majesty The Queen’s 90th birthday. 
 
Kindly sponsored by Marks & Spencer, the party will be held at Worcester 
Guildhall and people from across the county who are also celebrating their 90th 
birthday during 2016 can apply now for an invitation.  
 
Places are limited, so names will be drawn in a ballot from all the applications 
received. Tickets will be issued to the winners of the draw. 
 
Each ticket holder will be able to bring one nominated person with them to the 
event. 
 
If you would like to attend, or know someone who would like to, please complete 
this form and post it to: Tea Party for The Queen, Guildhall, High Street, 
Worcester WR1 2EY. 
 
All forms must be received by Friday 6 May 2016. 
 
Details of attendee born in 1916 
 
Name:  
 
 
Date of birth: 
 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
Phone number:  
 
 
Email (if available): 
 
 
Dietary requirements 
 
 
 



 
Details of any mobility requirements / special needs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Is the attendee (born in 1916) definitely available for the event at Worcester 
Guildhall on Saturday 11 June, 3-5pm? 
 
 
 
Details of attendee’s guest 
 
 
Name: 
 
 
Date of birth: 
 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
Phone number:  
 
 
Email (if available): 
 
 
Dietary requirements 
 
 
 
 
Details of any mobility requirements / special needs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Is the guest definitely available for the event at Worcester Guildhall on Saturday 
11 June, 3-5pm? 
 
 
 
 



Post the form to arrive no later than Friday 6 May 2016 to: Tea Party for The 
Queen, Guildhall, High Street, Worcester WR1 2EY. civic.office@worcester.co.uk. 
 
The named attendee on this form must live in Worcestershire and must be 
celebrating their 90th birthday during 2016. These criteria do not apply to the 
attendee’s guest. 
 
Attendees will be chosen at random from all the applications received. 
Submission of this form does not guarantee a place at the event. Only 
attendees and their guests with a valid ticket will be admitted.  
 
Free parking will be available at Copenhagen Street car park, and 
attendees can be dropped off and collected at the Guildhall. However, no 
transportation to the event will be provided – attendees and guests 
must make their own way to the Guildhall.  
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